
  

You are invited to nominate two volunteers to attend this year’s  

Volunteer Thank You Evening 

Friday 24th February 2017 

at Hinckley RFC 

Behind most Clubs you will find a number of unsung heroes who work tirelessly week in and week out to 

ensure the smooth running of the Club whether it be a groundsman, coach or a chairman they turn up 

every week.  Every now and again it is nice to get a thank you and the LRU would like to say thank you to 

two volunteers from your Club who you think deserve recognition.  

This year we are looking for one nominations from the Senior and one from the Junior Sections of the 

Club (two senior if no Junior section).  The only criteria are they must have been volunteering for at least 

two seasons and not attended before.   

Can you please let me have your nominations by the 31st December 2016 

Club:………………………………………………………………… Nominated by ………………………………………………….. 

e-mail……………………………………………………………………………… 

Nomination 1: Name: 

Position: Tel: 
e-mail: 

150 words of why they are nominated 

Nomination 2 Name 

Position: Tel: 

e-mail: 
150 words of why they are nominated 

Please e-mail nominations to helen.wrighten@leicestershirerugbyunion.co.uk by the 31st December 

2016 at the latest 

Helen Wrighten 

Volunteer Coordinator 


